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Gentlemen:

| am writing in support of proposed changes to Bankruptcy Rules 3001 and 3002. The
proposed changes would make it easier to identify what a creditor is claiming to be owed, so
that objections can be filed as to improper or duplicate portions of claims. This is important
especially when debts have been sold or transferred to other companies for collection
purposes.

| have been an Ohio attorney for 33 years, and my current practice area is filing Chapter 7 and
13 bankruptcy cases for individuals and families. | have filed more that 2200 such cases for
my clients.
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